Old Glebe Civic Association Executive Committee Meeting

Meeting Minutes

     1/13/2010


The meeting convened at 7:45 PM at the home of Ruth Gordon.

Attendees: Ron Cheich,  Burt Bostwick,  Krista Bean Dorrian,  Helen Duval, Ruth Gordon, Marx Sterne, Bill Schwab
Secretary’s Report  - Krista Bean Dorrian
· None.
Treasurer’s Report – Ruth Gordon
· None.
President’s Report – Ron Cheich
· There was discussion of  plans for the third annual Spaghetti Dinner.  Ruth Gordon reported that the Madison Center was no longer available for evening rental.  After some consideration as to whether to have a pancake breakfast instead, it was decided to first check into the availability of  the Walker Chapel Fellowship Hall.  Krista Dorrian agreed to check with the Church Secretary and get back to the Committee with information.   There was further discussion of timing and logistics.
· Ruth Gordon solicited ideas for articles for the next newsletter, which she said she hoped to get out by the end of  the month.

· Burt Bostwick reported on the status of  the new sign for Gulf Branch Nature Center.  He also reported on plans to put an application in for another Park Enhancement Grant that could be used to fund a bench in honor of Woody Hays at Holmberg Park.
The meeting adjourned at 9:15 p.m.
